
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

                                                April 29, 2022 

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT 

Fort Belvoir Garrison Public Affairs 

703.805.5001 

 

 

First Army Advocacy Center opening on Fort Belvoir 

 

The Army’s first legal Advocacy Center opens on Fort Belvoir, 10 a.m. May 5, 

2022. This is the Defense Department’s first facility that consolidates worldwide 

legal training for the Army’s team of legal professionals in the Judge Advocate 

General Corps.  

 

The opening includes remarks from Lt. Gen. Stuart W. Risch, the 41st Army Judge 

Advocate General; and Michael Mulligan, the new advocacy center’s first director. 

 

Media interested in attending the opening should contact Fort Belvoir Garrison 

Pubic Affairs by 10 a.m., May 4, 2022, by calling 703-805-5001 or sending an e-

mail to usarmy.belvoir.imcom-atlantic.mbx.public-affairs-office@army.mil. 
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